November 23, 1999

Dee Willette

PCC—Cascade Campus

705 North Killingsworth

Portland, OR 97211

Dear Dee,

Thank you for all your time and energy helping to coordinate the November 20, 1999 Fix-It-Fair. We could not have done it without you! 

An estimated 400 to 450 people attended the Fair. Over 170 weatherization kits were distributed, and NW Natural’s Hot Dog Wagon passed out 300 dogs in a little over 1 hour! 

We sincerely appreciate your support and interest.

Again, thank you!

Yours truly,

Jill Kolek

Fair Coordinator

